
 

The Ethics Review Board 

City of New Orleans 

 

Thursday, June 8, 2007 

9:00 a.m. 

Hilton New Orleans Airport Hotel 

Kenner, LA 

 

Present: Rev. Kevin Wildes, Chair, Rev. Cornelius Tilton, Vice Chair, Elizabeth 

Nalty, Secretary, Dean Winston Brown, Professor Kathryn Lorio, Mrs. 

Leah Chase. 

 

Excused: Dr. Beverly Favre 

 

Guests: Professor David Marcello of the Tulane Public Law Center, Gail Howard, 

Executive Assistant to Rev. Kevin Wildes 

 

Fr. Wildes called the meeting to order at 9:10 a.m. 

 

There was a motion made by Kathryn Lorio to move into executive session for the 

purpose of reviewing the competency and character of the candidates. Rev. Kevin Wildes 

seconded - Motion passed.  

 

The candidates were notified that the above review of competency and character would 

be held in executive session and there was no objection. 

 

A motion was made by Elizabeth Nalty to move to an opening meeting at 10:52 a.m.  

Leah Chase seconded – motion passed. 

 

A motion was made by Rev. Cornelius Tilton that a meeting be held on Tuesday, June 

12, 2007 at Noon, to discuss the competency and character of the candidates for the 

position of inspector general.  At that time and upon completion of the background and 

reference checks of the candidates, a vote may be taken on the candidates. Seconded by 

Elizabeth Nalty – motion passed. 

 

Information – Rev. Kevin Wildes, Chair, is meeting with council members on budget 

matters and will be giving the council an update on ERB board activities. 

 

Motion to adjourn by Kathryn Lorio.  Rev. Cornelius Tilton seconded.  

 

Meeting adjourned 10:57 a.m.   

 


